
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
4 March 2020 

Pella McCormick, Project Director CERTIFIED MAIL: 
Judicial Council of California 7017 3040 0001 0265 2884 
2860 Gateway Oaks Drive, Ste. 400 
Sacramento, CA 95833 

NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LIMITED THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2016-0076-01, SHASTA COUNTY NEW REDDING 
COURTHOUSE PROJECT, SHASTA COUNTY 

Thank you for submitting the Notice of Termination Form dated 2 January 2020 
requesting termination of coverage under the Limited Threat General Order R5-2016-
0076-01 for the Shasta County New Redding Courthouse Project (Project). 

On 18 April 2019, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a 
Notice of Applicability for the Project, which was assigned Limited Threat General Order 
R5-2016-0076-052 and Waste Discharger Identification WDID No. 5A45NP00032. 
Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage is hereby terminated as of 2 January 
2020 through this letter. 

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Collins at: (530) 224-4785 or: 
Michael.Collins@waterboards.ca.gov. 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Michael A. Collins 
Water Resource Control Engineer 

MC: hc 

cc: 
Elizabeth Sablad, United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA), Region 

IX, San Francisco (email only) 
Peter Kozelka, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only) 
Afrooz Farsimadan, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento (email only) 
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